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Eagigha Institute of Technology Tallaght
SUDUN 22, Instititid Teicneolaiochta Tamhlacht

Attention: Ms. Joan Kelly, T/Senior Staff Officer

Re: Residential Caravan Park, Belgard Road

30" November 2006

Dear Ms. Kelly,

| refer to your letter dated 8™ November last concerning the existing Residential
Caravan Park on Belgard Road.

The matter of the relocation of the Caravan Park was raised by officials from South
Dublin County Council in 2000/01. At that time we were in communication with the
officials concerning our master development plan, which was finalised in 2001. As part
of these discussions SDCC did put forward the idea for the re-location of the Caravan
Park on the Greenhills side of the campus. However, the Institute has not received any
formal proposals from SDCC on the matter.

| understand that as of the 20™ the Director, Dr. Tim Creedon has received a request
from Mr. P. Murphy to enter into discussions on this matter and he will respond to Mr.
Murphy shortly.

Yours faithfully

SOUTH DUBLIN GO, cotman
G 1 DEC 2006

HOUSIN ADMIN, DEPT,

Paul Campbell
Estates Manager

cc Dr. Tim Creedon, Director
Mr. Pat Coman, Head of Development
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